

Billy Loggins City of Crossville 392 North Main Street Crossville, TN 38555-4232

Dear Billy,

Thank you for your letter asking the Board of Directors of the FG Community Club to formally vote on and approve the schedule for the **Women's Open** in 2014 and 2015 and the **Senior Men's Open** for the three years beginning in 2014 thru 2016.

I am very pleased to tell you that the Board has unanimously approved this schedule for both events and looks forward to working with the City of Crossville in continuing to make these two events an outstanding experience for the players and the Crossville and Cumberland County communities.

Both of these events are very popular and provide Crossville, Cumberland County and our golf course with a wide area of positive marketing attention. The Senior Men's Open is well known in Tennessee and attracts many tourists that enjoy playing golf on a course that hosts a PGA event.

Last year the Women's Open had contestants from 17 states giving Crossville and Cumberland County high quality national exposure and press coverage increasing the city's reputation as the Golf Capital of Tennessee. Many of these competing young lady golfers are accompanied by their parents and friends further increasing the city's reputation as a tourist attraction and a great place to live.

Tennessee is working hard to be a major tourist and retirement destination. Crossville is successfully helping its state with these goals.

We look forward to working with Crossville in these events and maintaining this area's reputation as a wonderful place to visit and live.

Sincerely,

Bob Stackhouse

President, Board of Directors Fairfield Glade Community Club

Cc: Bob Weber, General Manager Steve Kraft, Director of Golf

CITY OF CROSSVILLE

392 NORTH MAIN STREET
CROSSVILLE, TENNESSEE 38555~4232
TEL (931) 484~7060
FAX (931) 484~7713

April 17th, 2013

Fairfield Glade Community Club Attn: Bob Stackhouse, Board of Directors President P. O. Box 2000 Fairfield Glade, TN 38558

Dear Bob.

It's hard to believe 2013 marks the 10th year the Golf Capital Tennessee Women's Open has been held in our community, and the fifth year Fairfield Glade has played host to this prestigious event. We are also excited about next month's Tennessee Senior Men's Open. With the addition of a "Super Senior" division this year, this state event continues to grow in popularity.

In working with the Tennessee Golf Association, and the Tennessee Section of the PGA, governing bodies of these championships, they are requesting the following commitments for the future: (dates would remain the same currently using for both)

Women's Open, two years beginning in 2014 thru 2015. Senior Men's Open, three years beginning in 2014 thru 2016.

I am requesting the Board of Directors to formally vote on this schedule, and to make comments on the impact these state tournaments have on our community. We are hopeful of support from this Board; once approved the City Council can begin discussing as well. Thank you for your consideration on this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

Billy Loggins City of Crossville

cc Bob Weber, General Manager Steve Kraft, Director of Golf

